

The **Children's Wish Breakfast** is an annual event. The event in Vancouver is hosted by the Pan Pacific Vancouver which started it in 1987 with 25 attendees. Last year's 30th annual event was attended by thousands of generous people who donated toys, cash and gift cards to this worthy cause. Last year **Newlands Golf & Country Club** and the **City of Langley** joined in this tremendous effort with over 1,000 residents of the Fraser Valley donating over 1,200 toys and \$4,000 in cash and gift cards which assisted families and children who would not otherwise be able to celebrate Christmas.

We invite you to join us on this year's **ANNUAL DAY OF GIVING**, **Tuesday November 27**th for Langley's *second annual* **Children's Wish Breakfast**. Everyone who turns up between 6:30am and 9:30am to donate a toy or make a cash donation will be treated to a complimentary breakfast prepared by the Newlands culinary staff. The crowd will be entertained by local singers and musicians and a visit from Santa and Mrs. Claus. Volunteers from the Langley City Fire Department and the RCMP will be on hand to receive the toys on behalf of the Christmas Bureau.

After the event, donations will be transported to Santa's workshop with the Christmas Bureau elves sorting the toys according to age and gender. The parents of registered families are invited to select gifts for their children the week before Christmas break. Last year the Langley Christmas Bureau helped 757 families, consisting of 1676 children, receive much needed assistance from an organization which is 100% volunteer.

Attached you will find a copy of the event media kit. I invite you to help us help the Christmas Bureau to bring Christmas to hundreds of families who wouldn't otherwise be able to celebrate. We are looking for support in the way of sponsorship or sponsorship gifts-in-kind.

Mark your calendar for Tuesday November 27th, help us spread the word and join us for this heartwarming event.



Companies interested in participating in this year's CORPORATE CHALLENGE are encouraged to RSVP to <u>wishbreakfast@newlandsgolf.com</u>. Please indicate the number of toy donations and event day attendees from your company.